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MEMORANDUM
TO : Public Schools District Supervisor

Elementary & Secondary School Heads Concerned
School ICT Cogrdinators Concerned

FROM : SOCORRO V. DELA ROSA, CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent‘{\)'
SUBIJECT: DATA NEEDED FOR DCP RECIPIENT SCHOOLS FOR BATCHES 29, 30 & 33

DATE April 22, 2016

As per information from the Central Office in-charge of DepEd Computerization Program(DCP), the
earliest possible start of deployment of computer packages for Batches 29, 30 & 33 is on the 3" week of May.
In this connection, recipient schools are already expected to be READY and complied the counterpart
requirements as reflected in the School Readiness Checklist{SRC) prior to the deployment of said computer
packages, particularly those receiving DCP Batches 30 & 33 computer packages. In case there are schools
that are not ready/complied with the requirements, kindly inform SDO IT Section — Jennifer B. Metica(iTO-I)
through a letter from the Principal for possible replacement.

Kindly provide all the data needed as enclosed in this memorandum (Enclosure #1) and submit the
accomplished SRC with pictures of e-classroom on April 29, 2016.

For information, guidance and compliance.
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